
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question (1) When he became aware of plans to install a cycle lane on 

Maybury Drive? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When were ward councillors and residents made aware of 

these plans? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Under which Council Policy the decision to install a cycle 

lane was made? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Whether there are any other road layout changes planned in 

East Craigs at present? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) What he will do, going forward, to ensure that 

communication with residents takes place as clearly and 

openly as possible? 

Answer (5)  

   

   

 
 


